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NATIONAL PANHELLENIC CONFERENCE ANNOUNCES A NEW SCHOLARSHIP 
OPPORTUNITY FOR NATIONAL CHARITY LEAGUE 

 
COSTA MESA, CA – FEBRUARY 3, 2022 – The National Panhellenic Conference (NPC) announced 
today that it will offer two $1,000 scholarship opportunities for National Charity League (NCL) members 
to help offset the costs of attending college. The scholarships are open to women who are NCL members 
in 12th grade or in their first or second year of college. 
 
Since 2021, National Panhellenic Conference and National Charity League have partnered together to 
encourage civic engagement and support the development of college-bound young women in their 
academic pursuits. NPC participated in NCL’s 2021 Annual Leadership Conference to engage attendees, 
share information about the Panhellenic sorority experience, and continue to look for ways to grow the 
partnership. 
 
“NPC and its member organizations strive to support the academic potential of young women,” said NPC 
CEO Dani Weatherford. “We are proud to grant this pair of scholarships to National Charity League 
members in an effort to support the academic success of women and help address the growing concern of 
college affordability.” 
 
“We are so excited to expand our partnership with National Panhellenic Conference,” said Iris Swinea, 
Director of Programs for National Charity League. “Our members are grateful for this opportunity, which 
allows them to continue making a difference working with women-focused organizations during their 
college years.” 
 
Recipients must complete an application and include their resume and a short essay by March 4, 2022. 
For more details and to apply, click here.  

### 

 
About the National Panhellenic Conference (NPC) 
NPC is the trade association for 26 national and international sororities and is one of the largest organizations 
advocating for women. Through its advocacy, NPC highlights the importance of women’s-only spaces and 
showcases the transformational power of the sorority experience. For more information, including a complete 
list of NPC sororities, visit npcwomen.org or find NPC on Instagram, Twitter and Facebook. 

mailto:stacey.doss@sagon-phior.com
https://app.smarterselect.com/programs/78184-National-Panhellenic-Conference
http://npcwomen.org/
https://instagram.com/npcwomen
https://twitter.com/npcwomen
https://facebook.com/npcwomen


About National Charity League, Inc. 
Established in Los Angeles, California in 1925, and incorporated in 1958, National Charity League, Inc. 
is the nation’s premier mother-daughter non-profit organization. By incorporating mission-based 
programming, National Charity League develops socially responsible community leaders and strengthens 
the mother-daughter bond through leadership development, philanthropy, and culture. National Charity 
League recognizes the importance of diverse perspectives and experiences to meet the needs of the 
communities it serves.  

Currently, the philanthropic organization has over 200,000 members and alumnae in hundreds of chapters 
across the nation. Last year, members contributed more than 2.7 million volunteer hours to more than 
6,000 local philanthropy partners and their chapters, resulting in a $76 million fiscal impact. National 
Charity League proudly celebrates its 100th anniversary in 2025. 

Visit www.nationalcharityleague.org to find more information on how to get involved. 
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